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HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!  2021!!!  

Our wish for all our Trinity West families and friends is to have a New Year filled with hope and promise. I hope 
that everyone had the time to relax and rest up during the holiday break.  We are now ready to make 2021 a 
year filled with success through hard work and dedication by providing students with daily opportunities to 
grow. The hard work is the responsibility of all of us---teachers, students, staff, and families. Together we can 
make learning an exciting adventure!! 

Face-to-Face Learning Resumes January 19 
Trinity West intends to reopen for 5-day face-to-face learning on ​Tuesday, January 19, 2021​. Students will 
remain in the pathway previously selected unless the parent/guardian contacts Mrs. Ostrosky by ​January 11, 
2021​. Requests received after this date will not be considered. All requests to change from cyber to 
face-to-face or face-to-face to cyber are contingent upon space available in the class. All changes will occur on 
January 25​, which is the first day of the new semester. School staff will contact those requesting changes prior 
to that date with more information. 
         

Important Dates to Remember​  

• January 11 - Final day to make requests to change pathway from in-school learning to cyber  

• January 18 - NO SCHOOL (Martin Luther King Day)  

• January 19 - Students return to 5 days week in-school learning or cyber learning ​(same pathway from 10/19)  

• January 22 - End of 2nd 9 weeks  

• January 25 – 1st day of 2nd Semester (3rd nine weeks)  

• January 28 - Report Cards posted on Skyward  

 
PSSA Testing Dates (Grades 3-5) 

● April 19-21--PSSA ELA 

● April 22-23--PSSA ELA Make-ups 

● April 26-27--PSSA Math 

● April 27-28--PSSA Science (4th Grade Only) 

● April 27-30--PSSA Make-ups 

PLEASE NOTE: No trip requests for students in grades 3-5 will be approved during these dates! Please 
plan accordingly. 
  
Thank you for your continued support and patience this school year. I know that with each change our district 
or our school implements, it is difficult for your family. Please know that we are working diligently to partner 
with you to provide the best educational experience for your child. I hope that we will soon receive some type 
of reprieve from COVID-19 and we can transition back to a traditional school setting. We miss seeing your 
child on campus each day. 
 
Here's to a new year - may we all be filled with love, health, patience, and understanding. All of us at Trinity 
West hope that you and your family have a wonderful 2021 filled with good health and happiness. 


